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Water conservation advisory 
 
(Kahnawake –  20, Seskéha/August 2010)   The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
Water and Sewer Department would like to inform all Kahnawa’kehró:non east of the 
tunnel to conserve water all day Monday, August 23, 2010.  
 
The work is the result of the east end water looping phase 1 project in the Clay 
Mountains area. All residents east of the tunnel are being asked to conserve water.  
 
If any further information is required, please contact maintenance and supervisor, Peter 
J. Stacey at the Town Garage 450 632 5825 or the Sewage Plant 450 632 9625. 
 
 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run at your discretion until at least 4 pm 23, Seskéha / August. 
For further information on this release, contact Sondra Cross at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 

 


